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Good Afternoon Dance Families,

We are happy to announce that Recital refund checks were placed in the mail yesterday.
Thank you so much for your patience. We have never had to issue refunds like this and we
needed time to meet with our accountant and create a process and protocol for moving forward.
We also wanted to make sure to mail them all out at the same time. We’ve refunded Event
Fees, Participation (Costume) Fees, Mayfair Tanks, Leggings, and Extra Recital T-shirts that
may have been purchased. If there was a balance on your account, that was cleared out before
the refunds were issued.

We are also ecstatic to announce that we are moving forward, fingers crossed, with a
July 6th OPENING DATE! However, we are awaiting some anticipated news from our landlords
that can possibly change the date of our reopening. Hopefully though, by the 6th, once all the
chaos has sort of subsided and the 4th of July Holiday has passed, we will once again be
dancing together.

| am sure you all are aware that for the new season, class sizes will be limited and strict
safety protocols will be in place. We plan to post the new schedule as soon as possible. Some

class levels may be combined due to size and availability. We are soo looking forward to seeing
you all in the new season.

Dancing together soon,

Amy & Paul Stokes



